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September 19, 2023 
Unifor is extending negotiations with Ford 
Motor Company for a 24-hour period. The 
union received a substantive offer from the 
employer minutes before the deadline and 
bargaining is continuing throughout the 
night. Unifor members should continue to 
maintain strike readiness.  
 


